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16th April 2024 
 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers 
 
We are pleased to let you know that “Family Thursdays” will be running during the month of May.   
 
The sessions will run on the following Thursdays from 8:30-9:45am:  
 
Thursday 2nd May 
Thursday 9th May 
Thursday 16th May 
Thursday 23rd May 
  
Timings will need to be strict so that all children can have full access to the Nursery provision.   
 
Pre-schoolers are welcome but will need to be supervised. For health and safety reasons, buggies 
will not be allowed to be kept in the nursery or the school playground.   
 
A sign-up sheet is now available for you to choose a date to attend. Please note that you can only 
request one date for one adult to join us. Slots will fill up on a first come, first serve basis.  
 
During the session, you will be able to access the Nursery facilities with your child. Please note, 
you will be unable to use any mobile device whilst inside the provision.   
 
We look forward to sharing these sessions with you and your child.   
  
Kind regards  
 
 
Nursery Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                               


